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From: Amy Hammell <ahammell@verizon.net>  
Sent: Tuesday, June 22, 2021 10:08 AM 
To: questionscomments <questionscomments@ecwa.org> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Back creek rd water access 
 
To whom it May Concern, 
       I have been a Boston New York for 30 years. I have reached out to Comptroller Napoli and Comptroller 
Mychajilw and Scott Kroll. This has been dated back years and never have we been considered to have access to a 
water district as we watch and pay for other town residents to receive water. It could be dire if they was a fire and 
no access to water if 18 mile creek was at low levels. 
Enclosed are the diagrams regarding proximity to access and correspondence with these officials who I may add 
agree with the urgency. 
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I appreciate your time and consideration in this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
Amy A Hammell 
Sent from my iPhone 

 

 
 
Confidentiality Notice: This electronic mail transmission is intended for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may 
contain confidential information belonging to the sender which is protected by the attorney-client privilege/or otherwise. If you are not the 
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution, or the taking of any action in reliance on the contents of 
this information is strictly prohibited. If you have received this transmission in error, please notify the sender immediately by e-mail and delete 
the original message. Thank you for your cooperation. 
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